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Summer time has arrived with a flurry
of visitors to the Santo Guest house
and to our children’s home. We are
so blessed to have had opportunities
to serve during their visits. There has
been a steady stream of workers for
the Lord. This provides opportunities
for our kids to translate, drive, build,
sew and all kinds of activities.

We are working with Women Worth
a Million, out of Healing Hands
International in Nashville, Tennessee
to provide small business loans for
deserving Christian women in order
to help them to better their lives. We
have had two seminars hosting
women from as many as 16 different
congregations in the Port au Prince,
area. We have had 30 days of prayer
and training on “How to be a
Christain Business Women”. The
congregations will try to organize
their women into viable, accountable
business committees to oversee

possible small loans in some of the
congregations.

Our sewing classes in April have
blossomed into a small business. We
have picked 10 of the 30 women that
attended the sewing classes and have
begun to sew hobo bags for the
tourist trade. We also received a
contract from Bobbie Solley at
Healing Hands to make 160 school
uniforms for the Bonnette Christian
School. Our ladies are busy. Inthe
meantime, Healing hands has taken
some of the bags to the states to sell.
We have many sisters purchasing the
bags on their trips to Haiti. The love
and support of this effort has been
overwhelming. We hope and pray
that this small sewing factory might
provide steady jobs for these ladies
and many more as it grows. Please
keep these ladies in your prayers.

Healing Hands is sponsoring
volunteers working in conjunction
with my children to build rabbit
hutches and raise meat rabbits for
the nutrition center. The hutches are
built and volunteers will be coming
the end of August to teach the
children everything they need to
know about rabbits.



Marc Fatton is our first missionary
sent to another country from our
children’s home. We are proud of his
efforts on his recent three week trip
to El Salvador. He travelled with
Chris Proctor and the Signal
Mountain Church of Christ team to
teach children about God. They used
stories, plays, games and other
avenues to spread the Good News.

After the Signal Mountain Church of
Christ team left, the Central Church
of Christ from Huntsville, Alabama
had a team come and work.

A special thanks to Chris Proctor for

Providing the opportunity and
experience for Marc. God bless you
son.

Chris , Marc and friend



